
 

and 

The Kennebunkport Public Health Department  

Invite you to participate in a Book Discussion on 

Wednesday July 20, 2022 

 at 9:45 AM 

 Out in the back garden  
(In the event of bad weather, inside in the Library Community Room.) 

 

 

Join staff from the Louis T. Graves Memorial 

Public Library and the Kennebunkport Public 

Health Department for a discussion about 

resilience, family relationships, animals, 

importance of connection and kindness.  

 

 

 Funny Farm Rescue and Sanctuary is one of the largest animal rescues 
in the Northeastern USA, founded in 2000, it is now home to some 600 

farm, wild and domestic animals on 25 acres. 

Copies of the book “Funny Farm: My Unexpected Life with 600 Rescue 

Animals,” by Laurie Zaleski are available at Graves Library. 

Not able to read the book in advance? Please join us for the discussion!! 

Questions?  

Call Graves Library at: 967-2778 or the Public Health Office at 967-4401 

If raining, please use the large side door off parking lot to enter building. 


